THE BREAKERS

PALM BEACH

November 13, 2012

Nova University

c/o Brenda Star, President
StarGroup International
1194 Old Dixie Highway
Suite 201

West Palm Beach, FL 33403

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing this letter to recommend you consider StarGroup International for your upcoming
anniversary book. Brenda approached The Breakers in 2010 with the idea of producing a
commemorative book in honor of the Town of Palm Beach’s upcoming Centennial.

Her professionalism and creativity was a true asset to the project. We were quite pleased with
the quality of the final product as well as the service provided throughout the planning
process.

In closing, The Breakers and StarGroup International have had a successful partnership over
the past two years. Please feel free to contact me if | can provide additional commentary in
support of their proposal.

Sincerely,

/He

Paul N. Leone

President
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